

4th October 2019
Development Management

London Borough of Camden

Camden Town Hall Extension

Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

Dear Sir / Madam,
13/808/ 1 PAKENHAM STREET, LONDON WC1X 0LA
LISTED BUILDING APPLICATION TO INSTALL AIR DELIVERY PLANT AND DUCTWORK
Following planning permission granted on 4th October 2017 for change-of-use to retail (Class A1) use, our clients are preparing the ground and basement floors for occupation and require improved ventilation to the basement rooms. 
Our proposal has been designed to minimise impact to the listed building structure, with one external terminal and reduced size ductwork penetrating only three walls in the already heavily altered Basement. All ancillary plant is accommodated internally in spaces provided when the building was converted in 2014. The vertical penetrations are through a floor and roof created in 2014.
The proposed design has been carefully considered from a noise impact point of view and a noise survey and report is included as part of the submission.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you require any further information.
Yours faithfully,

Stephen Manship BA Hons. Dip. Arch. CPP. RIBA
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